
From: Totally for The NH Pass! <dlvincent7@comcast.net> 
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2017 2:26 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: I am for the Northern Pass 
 
Totally for The NH Pass! 
14 Morningside Dr 
Hooksett, NH 03106 
 
September 8, 2017 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
I am for the Northern Pass. It is time for us to be looking for more affordable options for power for now and future 
generations. 
Sincerely, 
Totally for The NH Pass! 


